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Pamela Martin

From: Anne M Fearon < >

Sent: May 22, 2025 9:24 AM

To: Municipal Hall

Subject: Support for four pickleball courts at Court #1 at Centennial Park

Categories: Pickleball

[You don't o�en get email from  Learn why this is important at 
h�ps://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIden�fica�on ] 
 
Dear Mayor and Councillors, 
 
I am wri�ng to express my support to convert one tennis court into four pickleball courts at Centennial Park. 
 
On the peninsula, there are already 15 purpose-built tennis courts and no dedicated pickleball courts (with permanent nets 
and lines and only used for pickleball). Pickleball play on the peninsula is growing every year and, unfortunately, there are 
very few places to play. 
 
The current two temporary-shared courts at Centennial on Court #1 are booked and used daily. It would be nice to convert 
this extra tennis court into four purpose-built pickleball courts which would be hugely popular with the pickleball 
community. The work done would be minimal and the Victoria Regional Pickleball Associa�on (which has now amalgamated 
with the Saanich Peninsula Pickleball Associa�on), would finance this conversa�on into pickleball courts. 
 
Please pass the mo�on to approve this project—pickleball players would be thrilled to know that Central Saanich supports 
pickleball on the Saanich Peninsula. 
 
Thank you for your �me. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Annie Fearon 
Mark Stuve 
______________________________ 
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